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Halloween Fun!

First United Methodist Church is planning to meet and
greet our neighbors on Trick or Treat Night.

While the date for the event is not yet known, we are
collecting treats to put in bags to hand out. Please
consider donating some wrapped treats to put in the
goodie bags.

Treats should be brought in by Sunday October 16th.

Also, we hope you will join us in handing out the treats.
More information will follow. Feel free to dress up in your
funniest, silliest, happiest costumes (nothing evil please)

to help put a smile on our neighbor’s faces. Let’s help

those around us know that
First United Methodist Church is here for them.

Thanks!

The Fellowship Committee



